
CAR RIDER LINE PROCEDURES 

 

A) Parking is for those who need a little extra time getting a child into school, dropping 

off supplies/birthday treats, or need to talk to speak with the director or teacher.   

B) Car Rider Line is indicated above. Please make 2 lanes along the playground fence. 

Once you have pulled forward until even with the sidewalk and playground (green 

line) or as far as you can, please put your car in park, engage parking brake. We can 

do about 3 cars at a time   

a. For DROP OFF: Please HELP your child exit the vehicle, but DO NOT let 

them out until a TEACHER ARRIVES to sign your child IN and walk 

them to the sidewalk. Once the teacher takes your child, WAIT until 

given the ALL CLEAR before moving forward.   

b. For PICK UP: A Teacher will come for you to sign your child OUT.   Please 

stand outside to help your child into the car and buckle them up and return to 

driver’s seat. Teachers cannot buckle up your child. Parents must.  WAIT 

until given ALL CLEAR before moving forward.   

Please be patient as we get used to this new routine at Fun and Play School. We hope that it 

will become a convenience for all our families in addition to keeping our kiddos as safe as 

possible. Ferguson Rd and School Street are getting busier and have regular construction 

traffic.  This car rider routine will help keep the kids away from those streets.   
When it is raining and for programs, we will close the car rider line. We will send an ALERT 

via the Brightwheel app if the car rider line is closed and the “Car Rider Line Is Closed Sign” will 

be posted.   

CLOSED CAR RIDER LINE – When the car rider line is closed, the A frame sign will say “Car 

Rider line CLOSED”. You will need to pull forward and park in the gravel lot and come inside the 

school at the “Fun and Play School” marked door to sign your child in or out. If you have an 

infant in the car and you need assistance, please let the staff know and someone will assist you 

if available.  

   

      

The Week of September 
  2nd, we will  start using  

the car rider line.      

This   is an aerial view of  
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